
Candidate Statement – Karen Harris 

This statement expresses my keen interest in joining the EFCOG Board of Directors. Finding 
that EFCOG’s mission and goals align with my mission and goals, I am excited about the 
opportunity to join the EFCOG’s Board.  

EFCOG’s mission is to promote excellence and innovation in DOE site operations and 
management. As a proven leader with over 25 years of expertise in strategic planning, 
business development, and performance management (20 years within the DOE/NNSA 
market), I am committed to advancing EFCOG’s mission. Not only is my experience 
managing profit and loss, employee productivity, and strategic planning at BGS substantial, 
but I also bring an in-depth understanding of the government procurement process and 
hands-on experience leading large government proposal efforts. This background equips 
me with a unique perspective and practical insight into the challenges and opportunities 
facing EFCOG's members, including both the prime contractor community and the small 
business community. 

I would be honored to serve on EFCOG’s Board of Directors. I believe I will successfully 
work with other Board members to advance EFCOG’s mission. My leadership experience 
and strategic vision demonstrate that I am particularly qualified for this role, and I am eager 
to collaborate with esteemed colleagues on the Board to deliver meaningful outcomes for 
EFCOG and its stakeholders. 

 


